OFFICE OF THE CITY ATTORNEY

20410 TOWN CENTER LANE SUITE 210
CUPERTINO, CA 95014-3255

TELEPHONE: (408) 777-3403 ¢ FAX: (408) 777-3401

CUPERTINO

TG Cupertino City Council

FROM: Rocio V. Fierro ®¥¢
Acting City Attorney

DATE: August 15, 2018

SUBJECT: August 21, 2018 City Council Study Session re: The Annexation
Process and Options for Lehigh Permanente Quarry

Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council:

Attached is the PowerPoint Report for the above-referenced item. The item was
requested by Mayor Paul for scheduling before the City Council as a study session. The
PPT presentation provides a general overview of the annexation process under
California Government Code section 56017 et seq., the legal requirements for potential
annexation of the Leigh Permanente Quarry, and the import of annexation relative to
the City’s legislative, regulatory and police powers.

The Cupertino City Attorney and Shute, Mihaly & Weinberger LLP will present the
report to the Council. City staff from the Department of Public Works and Community
Development contributed to this report and will be available for questions. Michael
Balliet, Director, Santa Clara County Department of Environmental Health and
Christopher Hoem, AICP Senior Planner, Santa Clara County Planning & Development
will also be available for questions.

It is recommended that the City Council accept this report and provide direction to the
City Manager and City Attorney on how it wishes to proceed.

Attachment: PowerPoint Report



